UPDATE – JERVIS BAY SCHOOL RE-OPENING

Dear staff, parents and carers

Thank you for your ongoing patience and for continuing to follow all of the relevant ACT Health directions during the last two weeks. We really appreciate your cooperation.  

Following the end of quarantine for our students and staff, our school will reopen on Monday 25 October.  

[bookmark: _Hlk80780009]A reminder that under the Public Health Direction, you must have a negative test result at the end of your quarantine period and have received an email or SMS from ACT Health before you leave quarantine. However, if you’ve been to other exposure locations - or if a member of your household has tested positive to COVID-19 - please follow health advice and keep your children home while you quarantine and complete testing. 

[bookmark: _Hlk80780353]We want to reassure you that Jervis Bay School has been deep cleaned in accordance with guidelines from ACT Health and Safe Work Australia before we reopen. 

Further information 

Information, advice and resources are available on the ACT COVID-19 website. You can also access frequently asked questions for schools.


If you have any further questions, you can contact ACT Health on 6207 7244 or Service NSW on 13 77 88. 

ACT Health will continue to work closely with the ACT Education Directorate and the Illawarra Shoalhaven Local Health District to ensure the health and safety of all students and staff is maintained throughout this pandemic.

Yours sincerely,

Lana
Principal, Jervis Bay School
18 October 2021


